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________________________________ 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to formally voice my concerns with the proposed rate increase by Liberty Utilities and make 
it a matter of public record. I and many others in the community vehemently disagree with the proposal 
by Liberty Utilities to increase distribution rates in the current year and going forward. Given the 
distribution rates doubled in the past year, the proposal to pass on further rate increases to the 
consumer is unconscionable, especially when no additional service is being provided and alternative 
providers are extremely limited. Please feel free to contact me to discuss in more detail and to keep me 
posted on further developments. 
 
Thank you, 
Sean Daher 
 


